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House Bill 2977 provides an important revenue source to protect fish and wildlife 

habitat and populations across the state including coastal programs.  The programs 

that will benefit from this funding are important and the distribution plans are well 

thought out. These programs in the Department of Fish and Wildlife and in the 

Department of Agriculture are focused on protecting and managing habitat and fish 

and wildlife populations.  The additional program support to assist the statewide 

invasive species council and associated programs are very important to allow for 

education and rapid response to threats to habitat and native populations. Thank you 

very much for your support of this important legislation.   


